

HILTINGBURY SCHOOLS PTA



Well that's another year done! Where does the time go? I truly cant believe how quickly it has flown by already!

It's been a bit of a strange year for the PTA, as we've not really been able to put on any of the big events and fairs that we all love. However through the creative minds of our volunteers, who have thought up some great new ideas, we have raised a fantastic amount this year - £19,470!!

Thank you for all of your support throughout the year and for participating in the events we put on. The money you help us raise provides great additional resources for the schools. Recently we contributed over £4000 to the juniors new bench style lunch tables, which will help establish the new lunchtime culture they wish to introduce.

As you may have noticed by the colourfully powdered children at school today, we have ended the year with an exciting event for the children. I hope they all had as much fun today as we did covering them in colour!

I wish you all a great summer break and hope you might be able to get away somewhere as the restrictions continue to ease.

We will see you in the Autumn.



Ways you can continue to support us over the Summer break

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/ index.cfm?event=partners



Fund Raising 2020/21





Upcoming Events



Summer Break

Committee Meeting

16 Sept

Come along and get involved in the fundraising

AGM

7 Oct

Annual meeting to report o the years performance





Thank you all of you that have supported the PTA this year. We couldnt do it without you